
Davis Senior High Bands present

2012   Senior  
Concert

And 
Reception 
honoring 
Band 
Director 
Fred 
Lange 
upon  his 
retirement

Concert :  May 7, 2012
7:30 p.m.

Brunelle

 

Performing Arts 
Theater , 315  W. 14th

 

St 
(Davis High School campus)

Reception after concert in 
Veteran’s Memorial Center

Please join us to say thank you to 
Fred Lange.  Concert  is  presented 
free of charge.

For questions, contact Joyce Hamaguchi at dhsbbtreasurer@gmail.com or (530) 757-6336
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